
Capitol Volkssport Club Membership Meeting Minutes
August 11, 2022

Rose Garden Picnic Pavilion of Squaxin Park (Priest Point
Park)

President Karen Younkins Presiding
President Karen opened the meeting and introduced new 
members Diane Malone and Mary Clem.  Also present were 
visitors who  are interested in joining CVC.  Karen thanked today’s
walk leaders.  Centurian walkers were also acknowledged. Forty-
five were in attendance for today’s annual potluck picnic and 
meeting.
Treasurer Pam Greig-Davis had given her report at the beginning 
of the picnic dinner.  She showed examples of the Chinese Zodiac 
Challenge Scavenger Hunt record book which may be printed off 
the CVC website. She has developed a CVC walk participants 
quarterly report from in person and OSB registrations.  The YTD 
treasurer report was emailed.  A motion was made, seconded and
passed to accept the treasurer’s report.
Members shared recent trips and experiences.
The minutes of the July 14, 2022, meeting were approved as 
published on the CVC website.
December 8, 2022 Christmas Party Potluck …The Jacob Smith 
house has been reserved.  We need volunteers to plan including a
chairman who will form a committee no later than the September 
8th meeting.
Mert Turner will be leading the September 1 Thursday walk in 
Aberdeen.  She asked for opinions on walk options.  She also 
would like to host a special event on Saturday, December 17…
Aberdeen Holiday Lights Walk.   It was moved, seconded and 
passed to sponsor this as a guided walk. 



President Karen announced that AVA Start Point books are 
available for $37 including shipping.  Contact Bob Morrison by 
Sept 30.
Peter and Perki Sweet have volunteered to set up in the church 
fellowship hall prior to our meetings there.  All are asked to help 
after the meeting.
The Port Ludlow event is Aug 29-21. Tickets for the show at 
Finnriver Farm are available at finnriver.com.
Meeting was adjourned.
Submitted by,

Ginny Miller, Secretary


